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ENGINEERING CHANGE NOTIFICATION                                                                        

 
Date  9/1/2022  

OST PART NUMBERS  
USB-B1SMVSW6, USB-B1SMVSB6, USB-B1SMVSW8, USB-B1SMVSB8, 
USB-B1SMVSW6-H, USB-B1SMVSB6-H, USB-B1SMVSW8-H, 
USB-B1SMVSB8-H 

CHANGES TO P/N  
USB-B1SMVSW6, USB-B1SMVSB6, USB-B1SMVSW8, USB-B1SMVSB8, 
USB-B1SMVSW6-H, USB-B1SMVSB6-H, USB-B1SMVSW8-H, 
USB-B1SMVSB8-H 

Part Description USB, ONE ROW, TOP ENTRY, B-TYPE, SMT 

  
Reason for change： 
 
The current tooling is not yielding enough parts to keep up with current production needs and thus new tooling has been 
developed. Please take note of minor cosmetic differences in the outer shell. The part has the same form, fit, and function 
and overall design as the original connector.   
 
 
Proposed change： 
 
As of September 1, 2022, all new production will move to the new tooling. Current orders may be fulfilled with 
the existing stamping or the new stamping, depending on production schedule and inventory.  
              
     NEW STAMPING            PREVIOUS STAMPING                     NEW STAMPING     PREVIOUS STAMPING 

                   

Stock disposition: As of October 1, 2022 the transition will begin producing new product from new tooling and 
thus depending on quantities shipped, customer may receive both version of the stamping or just one.  

 申 請 人 Sharon Lin  主管核准 Johnn Hou  
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